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The London Borough of Lambeth
An exciting opportunity

To submit a proposal for the evaluation of 

an alliance and asset based approach to supporting young people using drugs/alcohol
Lambeth Council is proud to offer an opportunity for experienced and suitably qualified supplier to undertake a full evaluation of a pilot alliance of youth providers. This alliance will develop and deliver asset based interventions for young people and young adults from ages 11 to 21 who are affected by drugs and alcohol. This is a ground-breaking and innovative project which, if successful, could lead the way for specialist youth intervention in Lambeth in the future.
The evaluation will be expected to use quantitative and qualitative data to demonstrate whether the alliance and asset based approach has the potential to have a long term, sustainable impact on young people. In particular, the use of appreciative inquiry and co-production will be implemented and tested as a fundamental part of the core offer. We would like to strengthen the current evidence that this approach is successful and sustainable and would therefore like to gather robust and realistic data on elements of the practice which can be used to influence the future direction and commissioning of other specialist services and youth work in the borough. 
The alliance pilot will be live from 1st April 2015 for a period of 12 months. The maximum budget allocation for the evaluation is £12K. 

Commissioners would like to receive detailed proposals from interested suppliers which include information on the points below. All proposals will be evaluated according to how well they meet these criteria with weighting indicated in brackets:

· An interest and understanding of asset based approaches and co-production and how you might incorporate the use of these into your methodology (20%)
· Previous proven experience of undertaking similar work in the public sector and children and young people’s services (30%)
· A proposed methodology with timescales and key deliverables throughout the evaluation period (30%)
· A proposed budget breakdown (20%)
If your organisation is interested in submitting a proposal to undertake this exciting project and you would like to find out more, please email Helen Sharp, Strategic Commissioning Manager at HMSharp@lambeth.gov.uk or telephone on 0207 926 2708. 
The deadline for submitting your proposal is midday on 23rd January 2015.  All proposals should be emailed to Helen Sharp. Successful applicants will be informed by 6th February 2015. 
Any interested suppliers must successfully complete the Supplier Self Certification form if their quote is accepted.  This must be completed in full before work begins or delivery takes place.  The form and completion guidance can be found on the Lambeth website here: http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/business-services-rates-and-licensing/selling-services/sell-goods-and-services-to-the-council-guide#our-pre-qualification-process.  
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